
  
   

 

2 November 2017 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians           
 
Re:  Philosophy Conference – Monday 11 December 2017 
 
On Monday 11 December our A Level students will be attending a Philosophy Conference at Bournemouth 
School for Girls Grammar School.  The Conference will focus on A2 content and exam style with the 
lectures given by Dr Joanne Lovesey. Lunch will be provided and is included in the cost of the trip. 
 

Date Visit to Contribution Details of visit Times Requirements 

 
11/12/17 
 
 
 

Bournemouth 
School for Girls 
Grammar 
School 

£20 As above Leave BWS at 
8.15am and 
return at approx 
4.30pm 

None  

 
Deadline for payment: Wednesday 15 November 2017 

Please pay online: Via www.scopay.com. If you need a link code please email amh@bws.wilts.sch.uk  

Your son/daughter will be covered by the school’s insurance during this trip; a copy of which is available on 
the school website.  Please ensure that we have current emergency contact details and details of any 
medical conditions and that your son/daughter takes all necessary medication with them on this trip.  For 
BWS students, please contact Mrs Sarah Hayward sah@bws.wilts.sch.uk to update your son’s information. 

Yours faithfully 

 

 
Natalie Steer 
Head of Religious Education 
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